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Overview

MC Occupational Therapy 
provide personalised client-
centred approach to 
individuals and their support 
network by enabling active 
participation in assessment, 
problem solving and 
recommendations.

This collaborative approach is 
harnessed when addressing 
the client’s needs and goals 
holistically and realistically 
within the limitations of 
funding bodies and their 
criteria. 

In service delivery, we aim to 
perform critically, utilise 
evidence-based knowledge, 
harness our in-depth experience, 
and articulate beliefs and 
recommendations to real-world 
applications. We as allied health 
practitioners engage in 
transparency and promote agency 
and inclusion through the whole 
process.

All team members of 
MC Occupational Therapy respect 
the diversity of individuals.

“Client-centered 

services developed with 

the client, for the client.”



Our Services

Homecare/My 
Aged Care 
package 

assessments

National 
Disability 
Insurance 
Scheme

Functional 
capacity 

assessments

Living suitability 
assessments 

(ILO/SIL/SDA)

Mental Health 
clinicians

Assistive 
Technology 

assessments

Modifications 
including access 

solutions

Social Housing /
DCJ 

documentation

Disability 
Support Pension 
documentation

Manual handling 
training

Speech 
Therapy

Physiotherapy



Our Partners

Some of our Clients 




